

The newsletters are back! Through the pandemic there hasn't been much to write about on our newsletters and all correspondence has been sent via email so I am glad to be writing the newsletters again. We have enjoyed our phased return over the last few weeks and it has been lovely to welcome back our children and their families. We have a few children starting over the next few weeks and look forward to welcoming them back.

There are lots of new procedures in place to ensure that all children, their families and the staff are safe. We appreciate your cooperation at this time and if you have any questions about any of the procedures please do not hesitate to contact me. Details can be found in the parental agreement form which all parents are requested to complete.

While you have been away it has been lovely to see the things your little ones have been doing at home through their play, learning and development. The children who have attended nursery have enjoyed to see the photos of their friends and what adventures they have been up to.

We would appreciate if you follow our Facebook page which has various updates and activity ideas on which is shared on occasion.

Fees letter are being sent out to everyone from the period of September to December. The Christmas week is not charged and is to be booked and charged extra if required nearer the time. If you have any questions about these letters please do not hesitate to speak to me.

We have lots of exciting things planned with the children on their return to nursery, taking a good opportunity to ensure the children are settled back into the new normal and allowing them to have time to build their confidence. We will be making use of our outdoor spaces, dancing and singing sessions, active story time and lots more.

Please could I politely ask all parents to provide their children with a new drinks cup for the new term which will remain at nursery.

We are delighted to announce that Vera is expecting a baby later on in the year and will not be returning before the little ones arrival. We are sure you will join us to wish her and her family lots of luck, we are all very excited © This therefore means we have had a change with our staff; Becky will be in the baby room, Kirsty and Angela will be in the Tweenie group and Jess and Charlotte will be in the Tiger group. You will receive further information on who your child's key person is.

Thank you Nicole and team x